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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
DWS Western Cape to host Water Care Forum in Mossel Bay 
 
 
06 June 2022  
 
The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) in the Western Cape will host a Water Care Forum in 
Mossel Bay on Thursday, 09 June 2022. The Water Care Forum was established in 2019 with the aim 
of creating and strengthening capacity amongst the municipalities to improve overall water quality 
management in the Western Cape Province.  
 
This year’s Water Care Forum will focus on the recently released Green Drop report and Blue 
Drop Programme (full report to be released in March 2023) progress report and ways on how 
to improve wastewater and drinking quality by municipalities. 
 
 
Media is invited as follows: 
 
Date : Thursday 09 June 2022 
 
Venue : Mossel Bay Town Hall Marsh Street 
 
Time : 13:00 
 
For RSVP contact: or Malusi Rayi on 083 320 1249 RayiM@dws.gov.za Sandile Mawela on 
079 641-6302, MawelaS@dws.gov.za  
 
For media enquires contact: Sputnik Ratau 082 874 2942 or RatauS@dwa.gov.za  
 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dwa.gov.za  
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